
A colleague saying: 'You only got this position because our boss wanted a token-woman'  
– Illustrated by Christina Schmolmüller 

Last year we asked people to share their stories on discrimination, harassment and micro-aggressions they experienced at 
the Faculty of Physics. These powerful contributions were illustrated by immensely talented artists to raise awareness for 
these issues at our University. To see the other contributions, share your story or get involved, visit our website (https://

art.nawi.at/ or via the QR Code).  

Because everyone should be valued

Share your story!


